
My wife & I have voted for Lorie Zapf the last few times she has run for the office of our 
City Council Representative, but we won’t be voting for her ever again. We’ve found 
that she and her staff sound very nice & helpful over the phone, but have not 
represented our community well. We seldom get the opportunity to vote for someone we 
like for any position or office. We usually vote for the lesser of two evils. Well, this time 
my wife & I plan on holding our noses & voting for Dr. Jen Campbell. She may not turn 
out to be the greatest representative for us & our community, but she can’t be any 
worse than that lying S.O.B., Lorie Zapf, that we’ve voted for before. 
What James LaMattery has been doing for all of us in our community is not only very 
hard work, but also very time consuming. I’m hoping all of you will join my wife & I, and 
James, in voting this November for Dr. Jen Campbell. Let’s give her a chance of 
representing our communities' interests as well as our personal interests.  
 
                    Richard Levy 
 


